April 2025

Here’s what has happened in the last months and what’s to come!

Welcome to our April newsletter!

We are thrilled to share with you the latest
developments in our mission to make a positive impact
in the lives of our Gifted children and our community.

Firstly, we would like to express our gratitude to all our
sponsors and volunteers who have continued to
support us during these challenging times. Your
generosity and dedication have allowed us to keep our
programs running smoothly and effectively.

We are truly overjoyed as we reflect on what God has
enabled us to accomplish at KNFU. Your unwavering
prayers and support have enabled us to uplift and
empower our Gifted children and we are witnessing
tremendous growth and improvement in both their
wellbeing and learning. Our efforts in promoting
inclusive education have yielded positive results as
shared by the heartwarming testimonies from parents
and guardians below:

" Thank you so much for the joy and beams of smiles
you have brought to my son Francis." Francis' mum.

"You have brought meaning and fulfilment to my life.
Seeing my son Victor play and express himself despite
his speech challenges brings tears of joy to my eyes."
Victor's mum.

"After 6 years at KNS, we've seen Elijah grow into a
responsible boy. He occasionally joins his dad at work
on panelinstallation projects. As a parent of an
autistic child, this gives me a renewed hope that he is
growing into an independent young man" Elijah 's
mum.

Term 1 Activities

Interms of our recent activities, Our children visited
Uganda Wildlife Education Centre (UWEC) and
Nakiwogo Landing Site in Entebbe where they learnt
about wildlife and water transport last month.

Some of our gifted children this term have actively
participated in football, netball and swimming
activities. These activities have played a vital role in
shaping their godly character instilling in them values
of teamwork, resilience and the belief that hardwork
and believing in self pays.

All these programs aim to improve access to quality
education and promote a love for learning among our
Gifted and all the other children at Kings' Norton
School.

We thank God for the incredible team of 32 teachers,
administrators and support staff. Each of them have
constantly played a significant role in supporting our
pupils learn, thrive and grow.




Some of the children
participating
in Football and
swimming activities
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Visiting Sauda Najjinda at
her secondary school




Recent Developments
We are deeply grateful for
the generous donation of

UGX 10,443,596 on 24th

February.
These funds were
allocated to:

* Purchasing sensory
learning gadgets for our
Gifted children.

* Shipping donated books
from Birmingham UK to
Uganda.

* Covering 3months
salaries for 2 support
teachers for our Gifted
children.

Visiting and purchasing
Sauda Najjinda's school
requirements and school
uniforms.
*Deposited on building
materials (cement) for the
construction of the
Primary One classroom
block.

Donor and Volunteer Spotlight
Its wonderful to recognise
Women on Wednesday (WOW)
for their selflessness and
dedication to raising funds. This
is truly inspiring and humbling
We would also like to express
our sincere gratitude to all our
donors and volunteers who
have continued to support us
during these challenging times.
Your generosity and dedication
have enabled us to keep our
programs running smoothly and
effectively.
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Members of Women on
Wednesday(WOW) selling Art
and crafts made by their prayer

group at Beacon Baptist
Church, Middlesbrough UK.




Kings' Norton pupils visiting Angels Centre for children with
special needs and donating some food items from their homes.

We are also excited to announce that we will be hosting
an Eye Care Camp run by Friends of KNFU from Canada
from 5th - 9th May at Kings' Norton School!

Finally, we want to remind everyone that KNFU relies on
the kindness and support of our donors, sponsors and
volunteers. If you are able to donate your time or
resources, please do not hesitate to reach out to us.

Our school term will be closing next week Friday 17th
April 2025 and we are looking forward to the holiday.

Thank you once again for walking this journey with us.
Your kindness, faith and support continue to make a
profound difference in the lives of the children.
With gratitude,

KNFU Team




